From: Sarah Alexander

Sent: 30 October 2018 12:22

To: Planning; Little, Tom

Subject: 2018/5270/T - Application to Prune Tree — 22 Grove Terrace, NWS5 1PL
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Following my conversation earlier today with Tom Little, I'm writing about our fig tree, which is ina
conservation area.

1. I'm hereby applying for permission to prune back growth and any branches that are found to be in danger
of breaking and falling, particularly those overhanging the Grove Terrace Mews.

2. I’d also like to find out what to do about one branch in particular. You will see from the attached photos
that it is resting on the boundary wall, which is Grade II* listed. Qur insurance company has said there is a
danger of the wall collapsing under the weight of the branch and require me to have it removed or they will
withdraw our insurance coverage.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. T look forward to hearing from you.

With kind regards,

Sarah Alexander















